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August 16,2018
HONORABLE CITY COUNCIL:

The Office of Contracting and Procurement recommends a Contract with the following firm(s) or
person(s):

6000743 100% City Funding — AMEND 1 — To Provide Valuation Consulting Services for
General Properties. — Contractor: Frohm & Widmer, Inc. — Location: 33966 West
8 Mile Road, Suite 108, Farmington Hills, MI 48335 — Contract Period: Upon
City Council Approval through December 31, 2018 — Total Contract Amount:
$150,000.00. OFFICE OF THE CHIEF FINANCIAL OFFICER ASSESSOR

This Contract Amendment is for an extension of time only.

Respectfully submitted,

Boysie Jackson, Chief Procurement Officer
Office of Contracting and Procurement

BY COUNCIL MEMBER AYERS

RESOLVED, that Contract No. 6000743 referred to in the foregoing communication dated
August 16, 2018 be hereby and is approved.



